
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 16 FEBRUARY 2009

EX.036/09
REFERENCE FROM CORPORATE RESOURCES OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE – DEVELOPMENT OF THE CALDEW RIVERSIDE



(Non Key Decision)

Portfolio
Leader and Promoting Carlisle

Subject Matter

A Minute Excerpt from the meeting of the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee held on 28 January 2009 regarding the development of the Caldew Riverside (CROS.25/09) was circulated.  The Committee were concerned to ensure that the City Council's position and interests were protected to the benefit of the City of Carlisle and wished to draw those comments to the attention of the Executive.    The Chairman of the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee added that the Committee had also suggested that in view of land which the City Council were proposing to release at less than full market value, that the University be asked to consider the possibility of providing special rates to the City Council for the use of its facilities/resources.

The Leader commented that all relevant external professional advice was being taken on this matter in order to protect the Council's interests.

Summary of options rejected - None

DECISION

The Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committees support for the development of the Caldew Riverside be noted with thanks.

Reasons for Decision

To consider the reference from the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee.







